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VISITORS TO THE SCHOOLS

The Board encourages parents and other citizens of the District to visit classrooms to observe the
work of the schools and to learn what the schools are doing.

To ensure that no unauthorized persons enter buildings, all visitors to schools must report to the
school office when entering, to receive permission and a visitors pass before visiting elsewhere in the
building. (This policy does not apply when parents have been invited to a classroom or assembly
program.)

Unauthorized persons are not permitted in school buildings or on school grounds.  School principals
are authorized to take appropriate action to prevent such persons from entering buildings and loitering
on grounds.  When access is restricted by Board of Education action, the Board must be notified in
advance of a change in status prior to reinstatement.
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